Providing the lifeblood of communications at the 

Queen Margaret 

"The PBC DECT solution is an important piece of medical equipment, helping us provide the best care to patients who so often depend upon us for their lives."

The Queen Margaret Hospital provides a wide range of medical and surgical services but its primary focus is to be the first port of call for trauma patients across Fife. Being able to mobilise staff in an instant, and provide immediate access to lab results or specialist consultation, is often critical as the hospital's doctors and nurses battle daily to save the lives of patients in need of emergency care.

Increasing the accessibility and contactability of key medical staff was the catalyst for the Queen Margaret's pioneering decision to implement DECT technology from Philips Business Communications. Heather Bett, Hotel Services Manager for the Queen Margaret Hospital, explained their choice:

"At the time our decision to deploy DECT made us the largest implementation of the technology in healthcare. We needed to minimise the risk that represented by choosing a proven solution that would give us uncompromising reliability. PBC was the only supplier that could provide full site coverage to high numbers of users, and we believed they would ensure the solution continued to meet our unforgiving demands."

Vital medical support

The DECT solution, implemented and continuously supported by Philips Business Communications, is now available to over 230 mainly medical but also maintenance and administration staff at the Queen Margaret's Dunfermline site. The supplier also installed its SOPHO iS3070 iSPBX to support 600 desk-top extensions and provide the hospital with additional communications capability to streamline call handing.

When the Queen Margaret Hospital evaluated the success of the new DECT solution it found that a staggering 96% of its users believed the technology saved them valuable time and directly improved patient care. Three years on the hospital continues to appreciate how the system is helping it boost its efficiency, enhance care and elevate its already enviable reputation.

Ms Betts said, "New staff, GPs and visitors to the hospital find it hard to believe that other healthcare institutions try to manage without DECT. Our consultants are directly contactable at all times; our doctors can phone through for vital test results from the patient's bedside, and our nurses can get emergency help the instant it is needed." 

She concluded, "For the Queen Margaret the PBC DECT solution is an important piece of medical equipment, helping us provide the best care to patients who so often depend upon us for their lives."
